Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Comments on 2016/6356/P have been received by the council.

As aleaseholder at Derby Lodge, T am concerned that this huge office building will be out of keeping with
the residential nature of our listed buildings, overlook and block light to neighbours who back onto the
courtyard, and cause great upheaval during the proposed building works. If it were built then the disturbance
of an office building in an already densely populated area, with more traffic, parking issues, lights from
offices late into the night, people smoking outside will be detrimental to the block. It seems out of scale with
my block and those in our neighbourhood.
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